
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Shame on City of Vaughan…
Date: May-17-24 8:26:18 AM

From: Rose Savage  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 7:21 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Cc: IRENE FORD ; angela 
Subject: [External] Shame on City of Vaughan…

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

For turning Vaughan into the Mississauga Congress Centre due to your lack of action.

The level of noise at that location is the same here due to low flying altitude and Vaughan’s higher ground !

We as taxpayers are requesting your attention in this matter.

We do not allow Boeing planes to fly over our Community.

We did not, We do not and We will not Comply with this illegal activity.

We request the City of Vaughan to take accountability, responsibility and ownership for this illegal act and ask GTAA and NAVCAN to stop immediately !

Your attention to matter would be greatly appreciated by the taxpayers of Vaughan !
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